Great news Pinewood families! Our hot lunch order system is in progress. We are finalizing the details to
open up ordering for the next hot lunch date. For now you can create your ordering account and add
your children to it.

Here are the steps to register. If you have any questions please ask!
HOW TO REGISTER:
1) Go to

https://munchalunch.com/schools/Pinewood/

2) Click the “Register Here” icon. The system will guide you through.
3) Add your children.

4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account.


https://munchalunch.com/schools/Pinewood/

